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Q. (Response to PUB-NP-22) Please provide a table summarizing the occasions over the

past 20 years when Newfoundland Power has consulted customers and other
stakeholders regarding the critical customer list, the method used to inform
customers and other stakeholders that the consultation was to take place, the forum
used to consult customers and other stakeholders (i.e., town hall meetings, mail
fliers, etc.), and the results of the consultations (Le. ) which critical customers were
added, or deleted, from the list, the reasons for adding or deleting them from the
list, and the feeders affected as a result of adding or deleting the customers from the
list).

A. Consultations with customers of the nature described in this question have not occurred.

See the response to Request for Information CA-NP-016 for further information on
consultation which occurred with certain emergency services stakeholders in the period
January 2-8, 2014. These consultations did result in additions to the list of distribution
feeders serving critical customers during that period. These additions are shown in
Attachment B to the response to Request for Information CA-NP-016.
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